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August 29, 1968

Dear

I want to thank you for the hospitality shown to the surveyors who
came to your home on Sunday, August 18, and for your interest expressed
in the new St. Stephen United Methodist Church.

Our first service of worship will be held on September 8, 1968, at
7:30 p.m. at Lansdowne School and you are invited to attend this
constituting service. Bishop Earl Hunt and Dr. Harlan Creech, the District
Superintendent of the Charlotte District, will be present to constitute the
new church and receive our first members into the church.

I have found much interest in our area for a new church. I am now
visiting in the homes of those of you who have indicated an interest.
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they might be a part of the new church development. I hope to visit in
your home soon and to see you at our first serviee of worsth If you are
interested in an immediate visit from the minister, please give me a call.

Our regular services of worship will be held in the Lansdowne School
at 11:00 a.m. with Sunday School beginning at 9:45 a.m. We do invite you
to come and visit with us and consider uniting with our new church along with
many of your friends and neighbors.

Sincerely,

James M. Armstrong, Jr.



